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Silver Birch Trip: Oxenwood Outdoor Education Centre 

Tuesday 17th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have planned another wonderful trip for Silver Birch Class.  They have a great opportunity to 

visit Oxenwood Education Centre in Marlborough and live like a Roman for the day.  The trip will 

take place on Thursday the 10th of July.  We will leave at 9:00am and will return before the end of 

the normal school day.   

 

The cost of the trip will be £10 per child, which will include transport and all activities at the 

centre.  This should be paid via ParentPay (along with consent) by Friday 27th of June. 

As most of the day will be spent outside, we will need to consider the weather carefully. Please 

could the children bring the following on the day: 
 

• All children to wear clothes that allow them to move around freely and that are okay to get 

dirty. 

• Sensible, flat shoes (trainers will be ideal) 

• Long lasting suncream applied before school or bought along in a bag (children will need to 

apply this independently) 

• A cap/sun hat 

• A thin, waterproof jacket  

• A large bottle of water 

• A substantial, nutritious packed lunch (children that are entitled to a free school meal will 

have one provided) 
 

This trip will truly bring our history topic to life, and we are very excited to attend. 

Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions, we may have to cancel the trip. 

Payments need to be made by Monday 30th June 2025. 
 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate in coming to speak to me. 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Richardson  

(Silver Birch Class Teacher) 

 


